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230 Röbelen to Sander





Manila, 13th May 1886

Dear Mr. Sander,

With todays mail, I am despatching 18 crates of Vanda sanderiana to Behn Meyer to be forwarded to Mess. Maritime for onward travel. 

Next week I shall start looking for D. dearei, R. storiei and Cypr. ciliolare. I shall not collect any more Phalaenopsis since I have not received a letter from you or Foerstermann and I have no possibility to cultivate them in Manila. I shall return from this journey by end June and I herewith submit my resignation as indicated in my last letter.

Faithfully,

C. Roebelen

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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